HS2 EVENT
DROP-IN SURGERIES

We are holding some regular drop-in surgeries over
the next few months. You are welcome to come and
meet our HS2 Phase One Engagement Team. You can:

* Ask questions about our * View maps and plans
plans for HS2 in your area of HS2 in your area

e Learn more about e Tell us what more
community investment you'd like to know
and funding opportunities as HS2 develops

See over for dates and times



HS2 is holding regular drop-in surgeries at:

Burton Green Village Hall,
Hodgetts Lane
Burton Green CV8 1PH

The surgeries will run between 4pm to
6pm on the these dates:

Monday 6 November 2017
Monday 4 December 2017
Monday 8 January 2018
Monday 5 February 2018
Monday 5 March 2018
Monday 2 April 2018

You can get in touch with us if you'd
like a free copy of this leaflet in:

Large print * Braille * Audio

You can also contact us for help and

We look forward to meeting you information in a different language.

The HS2 team Email HS2enquiries@hs2.org.uk

Telephone 08081 434 434
Minicom 08081 456 472

Return address: High Speed Two Limited, One Canada Square, London E14 5AB



